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Sheppard Mullin Chairman Guy Halgren Named To The SD 50 By The
San Diego Business Journal

San Diego Business Journal
06.30.2020

Sheppard, Mullin, Richter & Hampton LLP is pleased to announce that Chairman Guy Halgren has been selected
by the San Diego Business Journal (SDBJ) for inclusion in its inaugural SD 50, which recognizes San Diego's
“most influential leaders who have made a significant difference during these unprecedented times.”

Halgren was noted for authorizing the creation of a task force to help clients deal with COVID-19 and
encouraging pro bono service and authorizing financial contributions to help battle the pandemic. The SDBJ
also noted, “Guy is a hands-on leader. Whether it be taking the lead on establishing a race, inclusion and
equality task force, meeting with potential lateral partner candidates, or making the hard choices to cut
expenses, Guy is focused on ensuring the health and well-being both financial and spiritual — of the firm

Click here to read the SD50 Special Report.
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